
Heartfelt thanks to Sujata di, Seema di, Rajendra sir, and ANET staff and last but not the least THE 

ORCHID SCHOOL for giving our children this wonderful opportunity to visit Andaman & Nicobar Islands.  

 

The trip was extremely well planned, giving us absolutely no cause for any anxious moments. The kids 

have learnt a lot & enjoyed every bit of their stay. My son has excitedly educated us on difference 

between crocodile, ghariyal, alligators, the meaning of backflip in scuba diving, the 7 spokes in the 

cellular jail & so on. The trip also gave me confidence in my own kid that he can take care of himself & 

his belongings (something which is a matter of debate when he is at home). 

 

Once again a big thank-you dear teachers for being a guiding force in our children's lives. 

 

Warm regards, 

Jyoti Shanbhag. 

 


